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in Ordinary Time 

 
August 28, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Saturday, August 27 
5:30 Margaret Albright, Baby Matthew 
7:00 Bilingual Mass 
Sunday, August 28 
8:00 Andy Barone, Souls in Purgatory 
10:00 Otylia and Wladyslaw Przybylek 
12:00 Mary Golden 
6:00  People of Sacred Heart 
Monday, August 29 
9:00 Patricia and John Hyland 
Tuesday, August 30  
9:00 Eugene C. O’Dell 

Wednesday, August 31 

9:00 Sacred Heart Holy Souls Society 

 Especially Paul Furey 

Thursday, September 1 

9:00 Souls in Purgatory 
Friday, September 2 
9:00 Intentions of the Marrero Family 
Saturday, September 3 
9:00 Rose Marie Bass’ Family and Friends 
5:30 James McBurney, Joe Henry 
7:00 Bilingual Mass 
Sunday, September 4 
8:00 Laurie Polaski, Margaret and Perry 
 Funenti 
10:00 Edward Cleary 
12:00 George and Helen Schneck 
6:00  People of Sacred Heart 
 
* If you are interested in selecting one of these 

Masses for a loved one, please call the parish 

office. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM 
 

Registration 2016 - 2017 Religious Education 
Program  
 
We hope you are all enjoying these summer months with your 

families.  As you all know, the preparation for the 2016-17 

Religious Ed year us currently underway.  Therefore, we are 

sending this reminder to those who have not registered as of 

yet.  We ask that you please do so as soon as possible.   

Please note that if your family has not re-registered by the end 

of August, we cannot guarantee that your child will be on the 

list for Opening Day. 

Please remember that if your family is experiencing a financial 

hardship, come and either speak with us or write us a letter 

when you re-register, so that we may make arrangements.  No 

child will ever be kept from Religious Education due to a 

family’s inability to pay. 

An Urgent Request from Sr. Rose  

At the beginning of the summer, (July 4th 

weekend) I came to our parish family inviting everyone 

to consider joining us in our ministry of helping parents 

form their children in the Faith through the Religious 

Education Program. Thank you to those adults and teens 

who responded. Unfortunately, (now approaching Labor 

Day) & I need to revisit you again as we are still 

seriously in need of Catechists.   

With only a few weeks away from our opening 

classes in mid-September almost all of our grade levels 

have some empty Catechist spaces. We cannot begin 

these levels unless we have Catechists to fill those 

spaces. The role of Catechist does not require one to be 

a theologian but does require some orientation and 

preparation. We can help you with this!! If you are a 

practicing Catholic, in a sacramental marriage, have a 

basic knowledge of your Faith and want to help our 

young people come to know Jesus and His love for 

them, call us today (782-7420).  

     We are about building a "Community of Hope" here 

at Sacred Heart.  Let's start with our young who need 

the hope of a vibrant, lived Faith. You can help provide 

that.     

      I have hope that you will respond: young - senior 

citizens and in between. Please call us today - 782-7420. 

Thank you.                                                           

God bless you! 

    Sr. Rose 

Don't feel called to be a Catechist? Ask about 
our other support ministries. 

 



African Community Mass 

 

 

 
The Sacred Heart African community invites you to attend 
Mass with them on the first Sunday of the month at 2:00 pm.  
The liturgy is in English with cultural music. 
Mass intentions are available for these Masses.  Due to the 
Labor Day weekend, the next monthly Mass will be on 
Sunday, September 11th. 

 
   
Pope Francis’ Intentions for August 

Universal Intention 
Sports  
That sports may be an opportunity for friendly 
encounters between peoples and may contribute to 
peace in the world. 
 
Evangelization Intention 
Living the Gospel 
That Christians may live the Gospel, giving witness to 
faith, honesty, and love of neighbor. 
 

RENEW & REFRESH Retreat for High School teens, Fri. 

Sep. 2, 7:00pm through Sun. Sep. 4, 3:00 pm; Sun. 

Mass and Commissioning of our new Cap Corps 

Volunteer Commissioning at 2:00.  Relaxing retreat and 

social time with CYFM community, a wonderful time of 

spiritual refreshing and fellowship with new friends and 

those you met on DDA, COP and CAM.  Come & 

experience our welcoming community, make new 

friendships, strengthen old ones, and get to know our 

NEW Cap Corps Volunteers. Cost $115.00 pp for 

materials, meals & lodging. Registration deadline 

is Tues. Aug. 30, send application (available at CYFM.org 

on “events” tab), $60.00 non-refundable deposit payable 

to CYFM. Capuchin Youth & Family Ministries PO Box 

192, 781 Route 9D Garrison, NY 10524 (845) 424-

3609 www.cyfm.org, Facebook, Twitter and Instagram: 

CYFM Garrison. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Hear Our Prayers O Lord 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Deceased 
Alice McDonnell 

 

Military 
We have placed our military roll honoring the men and 
women of our parish family currently serving our country 
in the Church’s military shrine. If you would like to add 

someone to the roll, please call the parish office. 
 
The Sick 

Rachael Snitofsky, Erica Jane Burns, Heiner Lakas, 

Barbara Stilo, Francine Stilo, Michael Vella, Lucy Lamb, 

Julie Agapito, Jennifer Kanzler Miller, Blossom Johnson, 

Talia Phelan, Jerry Applebaum, Mario Barris, Rev. 

Terrence McCarthy, Andy Barone, Teddy Bonner, Ron 

Helbok, Linda Wells, Patrick Halprin, Gloria Reyes, 

Francesca, Shirley Dennis, Josianne Sultana, Matthew 

Sultana, John (Jack) Schulze, Antonio Mangiaracina, 

Bryan Thiel, Marie Greig. Dorothy Neuwirth, Ron Lange 

Jr., Lisa Shina, Sasha Bunchuk, Susan Baer, Mary 

Ruffing 

In Loving Remembrance 
The Sanctuary Candle for the month of August is in 
memory of Marlis Bassey.  Lovingly requested by Peter 
Bassey. 
 

Banns of Marriage 
 
Third – Shannon Beysal and Adam McGrady, Kimberly 
Olson and Kevin Brady 
 

 

Holy Hours  
At Sacred Heart we have two weekly opportunities to 
adore our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament. Exposition 
with Benediction will take place on Wednesday mornings 
from 8 am to 9 am followed by the morning Mass and 
on Fridays from 8 pm to 9 pm.  Please note as well that 
on First Fridays of the month, All Night Adoration takes 
places from 8 pm Friday evening until 9 am Saturday 
morning.   

 



Sacred Heart Summer Camp 
 

Barnyard Summer Camps 
 
Have you ever been interested in learning about farm 
animals? Well now you can! 
 
Join us for a five-week camp where we learn about the 
lives of barnyard animals with the help of the animals 
housed right here at Sacred Heart in the St. Francis 
Ministry.  
 

Open to ages 7-12 
Mondays throughout the month of August 

4:00-5:00 pm 
20 per child. 

 
To sign up please visit.sacredheartchurch.org  
 

___________________________ 
 
 
Come meet Templeton, Bailey and Blue and all 
the other barnyard animals at the St. Francis 
Ministry at Sacred Heart Church. 
 
Join us after the 10:00 am Mass on Sundays to learn 
about the animals that live right here at Sacred Heart 
 

Open to all families 
Ideal for families with children ages 3-6 

No sign up necessary 

 
 

Happiness without Religion? 
 
When:    Saturday, September 10  
Time:     3:00 pm to 5:00 pm  
Where:   The Catholic Center at NYU  
              238 Thompson St  
              New York, NY 10012  
Can we be happy without religion? On Saturday, 
September 10th at the Catholic Center at NYU, the 
Thomistic Institute and the University of Chicago's 
Virtue, Happiness, and the Meaning of Life Project will 
put on a discussion entitled "Happiness without Religion? 
A Philosophical Debate."  
The event is free and open to the public. Registration, 
however, is required; pre-register online at 
www.thomisticinstitute.org for speedy check-in. Walk-ins 
are welcome, but must register at the door. 
Contact:  Peter Blair, 202-495-3863, pblair@dhs.edu. 

 
 

Saint of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
St. Joseph Calasanctius. Confessor 

August 27 
 
Joseph Calasanctius was born at Petralta in Aragon. 
While he was still a child he used to call his companions 
together and teach them the mysteries of the faith and 
prayers. He became a priest because of a vow, and led a 
life of great austerity, chastising his body with vigils and 
fasting, and spending day and night in prayer and the 
contemplation of heavenly things. 
When he had received from God the commission to 
devote himself to forming boys, especially poor boys, in 
the knowledge and love of God, he founded the Order of 
Poor Clerks Regular of the Mother of God of the Pious 
Schools, who took as their special work the task of 
teaching boys. Because of this work, he underwent 
innumerable labors and hardships with an invincible 
spirit, and in his ninety-second year he fell asleep in the 
Lord, on August 25, 1648. 
Pius XII named him the heavenly patron before God of 
all Christian schools of general enrollment everywhere 
throughout the world. 

Eternal Rome Tour 

The Catholic Tour, a Roman Catholic Pilgrimage 
Apostolate is offering our “Special” 7-day Pilgrimage to 
Eternal Rome operating from two airline gateways of 
New York JFK and Boston. Mass.  The price of $1999 is 
the all inclusive price includes airfare, 3-star hotel, most 
meals, tour guide, deluxe bus, and more.  Price is the 
same from both airports and we can assist you in 
securing air from your home city to one of the two 
gateways listed above.  The travel dates from both 
airports will be November 4-10, 2016.  Brochures and 
reservation forms are available at the Catholic Tour 1-
877-627-4268 toll free or simply e-mail 
jimadair@thecatholictour.com. 

 

 

 
 



 Parish Organizations 
Blue Army Cadet Sodality of Our Lady of Fatima 
783-9945 
Catholic Daughters of America 
782-8709 
Christian Service Committee 
781-0856 
783-3389 
Holy Name Society 
783-9714 
Junior Catholic Daughters of America 
783-6039 
Knights of Columbus 
782-4681 
Legion of Mary 
590-1355 
Mom’s Group 
783-7821 
Parish Outreach 
783-7840 
Respect Life Society 
783-2964 
Sacred Heart School Alumni 
SHSalumni@sacredheartmonroe.net 
Sacred Heart Crusaders Youth Group 
Contact Fr. Tom at 782-8510 
Sacred Heart Leisure Club 
774-4351 
Sacred Heart Men’s Group 
782-9445 
Sacred Heart Quilters and Crafters 
783-3252 
Sacred Heart Ushers Society 
782-2207 

 
Items for the bulletin must be submitted The 

Sunday before the date of publication of the 

bulletin.  All special event flyers will be printed in 

the pages on the bulletin. 

 
Alcoholics Anonymous 
Alcoholics Anonymous holds meetings in the Sacred 
Heart Chapel hall on Sundays from 3:00-4:00 pm and 
again at 7:00 pm, on Tuesdays at 7:30 pm, on Fridays 
from 9:00-10:00 pm and on Saturdays at 7:00 pm 

 
Adoption: Infant and toddler girls in China need 

homes. Older parents are welcome.  For more 

information, call Barbara Salvesen at 845-623-

5277. 

 

 

 
GOT SOLAR? 

 
Save money with solar panels for your home! 

FREE installation with no hidden costs 
Security & savings of locked-in low rates 

FREE maintenance and monitoring 
Simple, hassle-free, worry-free process 

Enhanced home value with easy contract transfer if you 
move 

100% green energy with no hassle & no worry 
 

No capital investment required. 
Reduce your electric bill today! 

 
Questions? Want to learn more? 
Contact Sacred Heart Volunteer 

Ted Zeman at 845-360-9425 
 

Sacred Heart will receive a referral bonus when you “go 
solar”. Make the call to learn more today! 

 

Burke Catholic High School 
Annual Golf Outing 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, September 23 
Mansion Ridge Golf Course 

 
Registration begins at 11:30 am 

Shot Gun Start at12:00 pm 
Cocktails and Dinner at 5:30 pm 

 
Cost - $170 per golfer 

 
Early Bird Special 

$160 if register before September 2 
 

Opportunities to become a hole sponsor  
or dinner sponsor 

 
Hole-in-One and Prizes Offered 

 
For more information or registration, call John Douthit at 

845-294-4159 or e-mail jdouthit@burkecatholic.org.  
 



Sacred Heart Parish Outreach 845 782-8510 ext. 0 parishoutreach@gmail.com   

 
ITEMS NEEDED FOR THE 
FOLLOWING PROGRAMS: 

 
Our Father’s Kitchen Emergency Food Pantry: 
provides emergency food to those in need as 

needed Monday through Friday.  Needed: 
shelf-stable milk, mac and cheese, 
coffee, pasta, tuna fish, canned 
salmon and canned chicken. Shop 
Rite gift cards, $10 and $25 
donations.  Please place food in bins 
in Church vestibule and gift cards to 
Parish Office. 
 
The SonShine Boutique:  provides clothing and 
household items to all at reasonable prices every 
Thursday from 1:00-3:00 pm and on the second 
Saturday of the month from 12:00-2:00 pm located 
at the Chapel of the Sacred Heart. Needed: 
household items 
 
Bus drivers are always needed.  You do not 
have to have a special license to drive our Parish 
Bus.  Training will be provided.  Drivers are needed 
for Wednesday evenings from 4:30-7:00 pm and 
Thursdays from 1:00-3:00 pm.  Please call John 
O’Hare 845 783-7112, 
Currently, we need someone to drive the bus on 
Sundays to transport a wheelchair bound man to 
Mass. Please call Outreach 783-7840 

 
 
The SonShine Boutique Open the 

second Saturday of every month from 

12-2 pm at the Chapel on Stage Rd. 

In addition to the regularly scheduled Thursday 
hours, the boutique is open the second Saturday of 
each month! 
Donations are always welcome and can be 
dropped off at the Chapel on 151 Stage 
Rd., on Mondays 10-1, Thurs from 9:30-3 
and Wed from 9:30-7. 

 
 

 
Please place the following items in the 
bin in the vestibule of the Church: 

 Pens, pencils, erasers 
 Loose leaf and binder 
 2-pocket folders laminated or 

plastic 
 erasable pens 
 composition notebooks 
 backpacks 
 tissues 
 disinfectant wipes 
 markers 
 crayons 
 scissors 
 glue sticks 
 pencil case 
 Post-its 

Thank you for your support! 




